
Year 11 Post 16 Information Evening 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 11 Post 16 Information Evening– Monday 9th October 2017- 6pm  

As Year 11 approach their final months with us, it is time to start looking at where 
students will be going when they leave Cambourne Village College.  The 
government now requires that all young people continue in education or training 

until at least their 18th birthday.   
 

I would therefore like to invite you and your son/daughter to an evening to find 
out more about the Post 16 transition process and opportunities in the Cambridge 
area. This will also be an opportunity for you to meet representatives from Sixth 

Form colleges across Cambridge, Apprenticeship Providers and Businesses with 
Apprenticeship routes in them.  

 
Students will bring College prospectuses and other information home on 
Wednesday 4th October; please read through each prospectus and mark any 

courses that are of interest.  Students should bring this bag of prospectuses with 
them on the evening and a list of questions they would like to ask the Colleges. 

In their bags they will also have a print out of their predicted grades to enable 
them to make informed choices about the courses they can access. Again, this will 

be explained in more detail on the evening.  
 
If you would like to start the research process please use: 

www.ucasprogress/search.   Students have been given a personal login to use this 
application service; however it can be accessed without one.  The evening will 

explain more about how to use this site and the vital part it will play in the 
application process for all students. 
 

There will be a presentation in the main school hall at 6.00pm; the hall will be 
open from 5:45pm.  After this presentation there will be an opportunity to visit 

the representatives from individual Sixth Form Colleges and Apprenticeship 
Providers to ask any questions you have.  There will also be a number of senior 
staff on hand to answer any questions throughout the evening. 

 
We look forward to seeing you,  

 
 
Philippa Boyns  

http://www.ucasprogress/search

